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This is a regressive horrible idea. The mail in format should be expanded. I hate 

measures that waste time and energy to fighting for a standard adoption that takes us 

back decades. We should find ways to make voting more accessible NOT less. 

Whoever proposed this does not have voters in mind, likely wealthy donors paying for 

regression for their financial benefit.  


